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7. Public Comment

Comment:

Californians already pay more taxes per person than most anywhere in the U.S. Business leave
California because of the high cost of doing business here. businesses will only pass this
additional cost on to us consumers. Increased costs of living in CA at this time of economic
crisis for all Californians is a bad idea. Schools have some funding measure on the ballot with
every voting cycle. How about a deep dive into how they are spending this money? I have first
hand knowledge of some of the incredible waste that happens in school districts. It is
reasonable to expect many public schools will not return to full classrooms and will maintain a
virtual learning environment for the future further decreasing need for increased funding. I do
not support Prop 15 for these reasons and will do all I can to influence my circle of friends and
family to oppose Prop 15. Thank you for consideration of these comments Cheryl Starch





